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NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

Dear staff and parents/carers, 

On Saturday 3 June 2023 we upgraded windows in Building 2 at Leura Public School by replacing some 
older sash windows with aluminium windows.  

During the work to replace the windows, the building’s eaves were damaged.  

According to the school’s asbestos management plan, the material under the eaves needs to be treated 
as potentially containing asbestos. 

To eliminate further risks, the contractors have taken preventative measures and implemented their 
safe working plan and covered the damaged material with eave lining and thoroughly cleaned the 
window casements and rooms where the work was carried out.   

All work took place outside of school hours and was done in accordance with the relevant safety 
management plans. The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our 
highest priority.  

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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